

**Hereford Cathedral Junior School** 

28 Castle Street Hereford HR1 2NW

Telephone 01432 363511

Mr Tim Brown BA Head of Humanities enquiry@herefordcs.com

www.herefordcs.com

12<sup>th</sup> February 2018

Dear Year 5 Parent,

## Re. Y5 Trip to Elan Valley, Thursday 8th March 2018

On Thursday 8<sup>th</sup> March all Year 5 pupils will be going to visit the Elan Valley reservoirs as part of our Humanities studies about water. The focus of our visit is the history of the dams, the supply of safe drinking water and hydro-electricity, which includes a tour inside one of the dams.

The cost of the trip will be £11, which will be added to the school bill. There is a gift shop at Elan and pupils may bring up to a maximum of £5 spending money. The coach will leave Broad Street at 8.45am and we will return to school at 4.30pm. Choristers will travel to Elan Valley by minibus after their morning practice and will return to Hereford in time for their after school Chorister committments. Pupils should wear their school tracksuits, and they should be prepared for inclement weather. A packed lunch will be provided for the trip.

Please sign and return the consent form below and return it by Friday 2<sup>nd</sup> March. We will use medical information and contact details collected at the start of the school year. Please ensure that you have provided us with any updates to this information.

Should you have any questions or queries about this trip, please do not hesitate to contact me via <u>t.brown@herefordcs.com</u>

Yours sincerely,

Mr. T Brown

## YEAR 5 TRIP TO ELAN VALLEY - THURSDAY 8th March

I give my permission for Humanities trip to Elan Valley on Thursday 8 <sup>th</sup> March.		to go on the
I understand that £11 will be added to my end of terr	n bill.	
Signed:	Date:	